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Mr. Jacob Jones
279 Park Lane

Orlando 25

27th May, 2010.

Dear Mr. Jones,
I would like to express my gratitude and I feel privileged to write to you at a time when you are due to retire on 1st of June, 2010 from the post of Senior Manager, Operations.

During your tenure in our company we have witnessed various chaotic situations. But with your dedication, discipline and hard work, you ensured a sound solution to each such problem. You always handled all the situations with patience and you always had solutions for all the problems.
Your ideas have always been innovative. They have always helped us. There were various incidents where your calm approach and intelligence helped us reach where we are today. Wish you good health and all the luck for your future.
Yours Faithfully

Joseph Adams
H.R. Department
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